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Jordan Hill
Garfield Heights

Jordan Hill, a junior at Garfield Heights High School, is
enrolled in CVCC’s Sports Medicine Exercise Science
program under the instruction of Shawn Fahey.
Hearing positive feedback from friends who attend
CVCC made the decision to attend an easy one when
the opportunity arose for Jordan.  

In just a few short months at CVCC, Jordan’s study
habits have seen a remarkable improvement. “I actually
look forward to going to school and want to learn. My
program is really engaging. It used to be hard for me to
focus in class, but the hands-on environment has
changed that immensely.” 
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Jordan has particularly enjoyed the class labs, especially learning how to tape
and wrap. He advises that while the work is challenging, attending CVCC is a
rewarding experience that he highly recommends to others.

Outside of academics, Jordan is actively involved in football, track, and wrestling
at Garfield Heights High School. His ultimate dream is to play in the NFL! Despite
his busy schedule, Jordan values spending time with friends and family
whenever possible. Keep up the great work, Jordan!


